
From: Tim Scott <tim@votetimscott.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/26/2014 10:55:08 AM
Subject: Please join me for the US Senate Swearing-in Ceremony

Happy Thanksgiving!

I hope that you are all able to spend this holiday relaxing with loved ones and that you have much to 
be thankful for over the past year.

One thing I am incredibly grateful for is having such amazing supporters and advocates who have
joined with me (many from the very beginning) to push forward an agenda of growth and opportunity 
for South Carolina and the nation.

You all share my conviction that the best is yet to come for America, and that through hard work and 
education, anything is possible.

I will be sworn into the United States Senate on December 2, 2014, at 10 AM in the United States
Capitol, and I would be honored if you could be there.

To RSVP, click here. For additional information, please contact Stacey at stacey@votetimscott.com.

Space is limited, so please let us know as soon as you can if you can make it.

All the best,

Tim
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